
 

 

 

  

         
            

       
 

 

 
 

 

STORM SUMMARY 11-21-24 

 
 

                               

Scattered showers were present and gradually changed to snow throughout the 

night of the 20th into the 21st. Local areas received its first snow event of the 

season as a low pressure system from northern Lake Michigan moved 

southward through northern Illinois. While majority of the accumulation was on 

grass and elevated surfaces, the snow intensity was strong enough to overcome 

the warm surface temperatures and ended up covering pavement during the first 

2-3 hours of the event. VIP Red Alert crews were dispatched to perform anti-

icing operations.  

O’Hare officially had 2.9”, Romeoville 2.2”, MDW 2.5”, and Rockford 0.6”. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
VIP Property Maintenance 847-760-5080/Tecza Landscape Group 847-742-3320 

 

 

 


